
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

23 March 2017

Review of the Emergency Services Levy 
 
 
ERA PUBLISHES SUBMISSIONS TO THE ISSUES PAPER 

  

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) is conducting a review of the emergency services 
levy.  

The ERA published an issues paper on 30 January 2017 to assist interested parties understand 
the issues that will be considered in the review, and provide guidance on how to make a 
submission. 

The submission period for the issues paper has now closed.  Public submissions received by 
the ERA are now available on the ERA website. 

The ERA will consider the submissions to the issues paper in preparing the draft report.  The 
ERA anticipates publishing the draft report in mid-2017, which will provide another opportunity 
for interested parties to make a submission. 

  
 
 
 
 

 
For further information contact:  
 
 
General Enquiries     Media Enquiries 
Name: Paul Kelly     Colette Baker 
Phone: 08 6557 7925     Work: 08 6557 7933 
Email:  records@erawa.com.au   Mobile: 0428 859 826 
       Email: communications@erawa.com.au 
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